


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
 Minutes of the February 2nd 2020 BOD Meeting
Officers present: John Waller, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:13 PM.
The minutes of the January 5, 2020 Board meeting were approved with corrections.
Secretary Ralph Sutter informed the other BOD members that he phoned the California Franchise Tax Board to fix SLO Bytes’ erroneous 5013c suspension.  He was told that it could take up to 90 days for the information submitted by former SLO Bytes Treasurer, Bob Styerwalt to be processed.  Sutter will contact the FTB later in February for an update.
Training Officer Alan Raul will be the presenter for both sessions today.  His Second Session presentation, Network Attached Storage, will be reprised at Thursday’s Linux Group Session.
Program Chair John Waller will be the Second Session Presenter at the March General Meeting.  John will speak on alternatives to the slideshow presentation program, Proshow, which is no longer available.
Treasurer Kaye Raul asked for guidance in when she should drop SLO Bytes members whose dues have lapsed.  The BOD left the decision to Kaye.  Ralph Sutter suggested a 3-month grace period.  Kaye will send a final reminder e-mail notice to members before they are dropped from the rolls.
The meeting ended at 12:32 PM.
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